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Senator Bill Sample, Co-Chair Representative Rep. David Branscum, Co-Chair 

Senator Terry Rice, Vice Chair Representative Mark Lowery, Vice Chair 

Senator Jonathan Dismang Representative Jeremy Gillam 

Senator Missy Irvin Representative George B. McGill 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

We, the Executive Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council, met at 1:00 p.m. on Thursday, 

July 14, 2016 in Room B of the Big MAC Building.  The members present are reflected on the sign in 

sheet.   

 

The subcommittee recognized Ms. Ann Purvis, Deputy Director for Administration, Department of 

Health to hear a presentation regarding the sale of In-Home Services by the Department of Health. 
 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted by the Subcommittee Co-Chairs Senator Bill Sample and Representative David 

Branscum. 
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